Minutes of the meeting of the
Dundalk Cycling Alliance
28th October 2015

1/	Attendance
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Ollan, Tony, Laim, Pat and Fiona.

2/	Minutes
	The minutes of the September 2015 meeting were read. Ollan proposed and Fiona seconded their adoption. They were duly adopted and signed.

3/	Matters arising
· There were no matters arising.


4/	Website.
· The members watched a tour of the revised website and it was unanimously accepted by the members. Ollan proposed and Laim seconded that a tab for maps and school based cycle routes be added to the website. This motion was accepted.
· Laim thanked Nadia, Tony, Pat, Fiona, Ollan and hosting company for all the work they put into such an excellent website.
· It was agreed that the updated website should now go live and Tony was authorised to pay the hosting costs.

5/	Finance
· Fiona was give the most recent bank statement.


6/	Dundalk Cycle Lanes 
· Ollan read relevant sections of the Co. Louth Development plan 2015/20 dealing with cycle lanes and the members agreed to congratulate Louth CoCo on such far seeing plans. Liam pointed out how the plan will lead to less pollution and consequent deaths from cancer.

7/	Cooley Cycle Route
· Tony reported on the progress by the NM&DDC on the Middle Bank Project and its extension on towards Cooley. 
· Laim said that he had asked Ardee Cycle Club to write to Louth CoCo supporting the existing work and requesting completion of a cycle lane from Dundalk to link with the Carlingford. – Omeath – Newry  Cycle way furthering the plans for the Great Eastern Cycle Way.

8/	AOB
· There was no AOB.

9/	Next meeting
The next meeting will be held on, Wednesday 25th November 2015 in Tony’s home from 20:00 to 21:30 hrs.

Tony Lennon on behalf of
Liam Kieran
Chair DCA.


Agenda for meeting on 25th November 2015

1/	Attendance:



2/	Minutes:



3/	Matters arising:




4/	Website:




5/	Finance:




6/	Dundalk Cycle Lanes:



7/	Cooley Cycle Lanes:




8/	AOB:




9/	Next meeting:

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday      th January 2016 in Liam’s home from 20:00 to 21:30 hrs.

